
Police  issue  next  of  kin
appeal

Police Scotland is appealing for information to help trace the
next of kin of a man who died in Edinburgh.

David McLeish passed away within his home address in Grove
Street on Thursday. However police have been unable to trace
his next of kin.

There are no suspicious circumstances surrounding the 58 year
old’s death and a report has been sent to the Procurator
Fiscal.

Anyone with information that can help locate his relatives is
asked to contact police on 101.
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